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contemporary urban fantasy, steampunk, alternative history), and horror (zombies,
vampires, and the occult and supernatural), and much more. While not every title
we publish becomes a New York Times bestseller, a national bestseller, or a Hugo
or Nebula award-winner, we are committed to publishing quality books from a
diverse group of authors.
Math Makes Sense 2008
To Live Is Christ Beth Moore 2008-03 Examines the life of Paul the Apostle using
Biblical passages and studies of ancient Jewish life in Biblical times and finds
lessons of faith, humility, and self-sacrifice which modern Christians can apply
to their own lives.
Math Makes Sense Peggy Morrow 2006
Record Collector's Price Guide Jerry Osborne 1976
Faulkner and Dostoevsky Jean Weisgerber 1968
The Snowy Day and the Art of Ezra Jack Keats Claudia J. Nahson 2011 "Coinciding
with 'The snow day's' 50th anniversary, this book features illustrations of Mr.
Keats along with essays by Claudia J. Nahson and Maurice Berger discussing Keats'
Jewish background, his advocacy of civil rights, his art and his influence"--Dust
jacket flap.
Images of the Past Theron Douglas Price 1997 This well illustrated, full-color,
site-by-site survey of prehistory captures the popular interest, excitement, and
visual splendor of archaeology as it provides insight into the research,
interpretations, and theoretical themes in the field. The new edition maintains
the authors' innovative solutions to two central problems of the course: first,
the text continues to focus on about 80 sites, giving students less encyclopedic
detail but essential coverage of the discoveries that have produced the major
insights into prehistory; second, it continues to be organized into essays on
sites and concepts, allowing professors complete flexibility in organizing their
courses..
Global Mobile Satellite Communications Applications Stojce Dimov Ilcev 2017-11-11
This book discusses global mobile satellite communications (GMSC) for maritime,
land (road and rail), and aeronautical applications. It covers how these enable
connections between moving objects such as ships, road and rail vehicles and
aircrafts on one hand, and ground telecommunications subscribers through the
medium of communications satellites, ground earth stations, Terrestrial
Telecommunication Networks (TTN), Internet Service Providers (ISP) and other
wireless and landline telecommunications providers. The new edition covers new
developments and initiatives that have resulted in land and aeronautical
applications and the introduction of new satellite constellations in nongeostationary orbits and projects of new hybrid satellite constellations. The book
presents current GMSC trends, mobile system concepts and network architecture
using a simple mode of style with understandable technical information,
characteristics, graphics, illustrations and mathematics equations. It represents
telecommunications technique and technology, which can be useful for all technical
staff on vessels at sea and rivers, on all types of land vehicles, on planes, on
off shore constructions and for everyone possessing satellite communications

Unmanned Aircraft Design Techniques Mohammad H. Sadraey 2020-04-13 Provides a
comprehensive introduction to the design and analysis of unmanned aircraft systems
with a systems perspective Written for students and engineers who are new to the
field of unmanned aerial vehicle design, this book teaches the many UAV design
techniques being used today and demonstrates how to apply aeronautical science
concepts to their design. Design of Unmanned Aerial Systems covers the design of
UAVs in three sections—vehicle design, autopilot design, and ground systems
design—in a way that allows readers to fully comprehend the science behind the
subject so that they can then demonstrate creativity in the application of these
concepts on their own. It teaches students and engineers all about: UAV
classifications, design groups, design requirements, mission planning, conceptual
design, detail design, and design procedures. It provides them with in-depth
knowledge of ground stations, power systems, propulsion systems, automatic flight
control systems, guidance systems, navigation systems, and launch and recovery
systems. Students will also learn about payloads, manufacturing considerations,
design challenges, flight software, microcontroller, and design examples. In
addition, the book places major emphasis on the automatic flight control systems
and autopilots. Provides design steps and procedures for each major component
Presents several fully solved, step-by-step examples at component level Includes
numerous UAV figures/images to emphasize the application of the concepts Describes
real stories that stress the significance of safety in UAV design Offers various
UAV configurations, geometries, and weight data to demonstrate the real-world
applications and examples Covers a variety of design techniques/processes such
that the designer has freedom and flexibility to satisfy the design requirements
in several ways Features many end-of-chapter problems for readers to practice
Design of Unmanned Aerial Systems is an excellent text for courses in the design
of unmanned aerial vehicles at both the upper division undergraduate and beginning
graduate levels.
Agatha H. and the Airship City Kaja Foglio 2011-01-02 The Industrial Revolution
has escalated into all-out warfare. It has been eighteen years since the
Heterodyne Boys, benevolent adventurers and inventors, disappeared under
mysterious circumstances. Today, Europe is ruled by the Sparks, dynasties of mad
scientists ruling over — and terrorizing — the hapless population with their
bizarre inventions and unchecked power, while the downtrodden dream of the
Hetrodynes' return. At Transylvania Polygnostic University, a pretty, young
student named Agatha Clay seems to have nothing but bad luck. Incapable of
building anything that actually works, but dedicated to her studies, Agatha seems
destined for a lackluster career as a minor lab assistant. But when the University
is overthrown by the ruthless tyrant Baron Klaus Wulfenbach, Agatha finds herself
a prisoner aboard his massive airship Castle Wulfenbach — and it begins to look
like she might carry a spark of Mad Science after all. Skyhorse Publishing, under
our Night Shade and Talos imprints, is proud to publish a broad range of titles
for readers interested in science fiction (space opera, time travel, hard SF,
alien invasion, near-future dystopia), fantasy (grimdark, sword and sorcery,
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handset phones. The first edition of Global Mobile Satellite Communications
(Springer, 2005) was split into two books for the second edition – one on
applications and one on theory. This book presents global mobile satellite
communications applications.
Modern Political Theory Shanti Prasad Varma 1982
The Teddy Bear Lovers Catalog Theodore Menten 1985 An illustrated compendium of
stories, games, quizzes, crafts, recipes, and general information relating to
Teddy bears their history and their personalities.
It Must Be Lonely J N Meyer 2019-07-18 A handful of written works and sketches
that consider the heart, life, and time; perhaps an attempt to comprehend these
things.
Love Is A Decision Gary Smalley 2000-12-30 In this practical book, family
counselor and best-selling author Gary Smalley, with John Trent, reveals a simple
yet profound plan for a marriage of depth, warmth, and excitement. Guide your
marriage for a lifetime by learning how to make your spouse feel truly honored,
keep courtship alive, rebuild trust, and become best friends with your family.
According to Smalley, good marriages are no accident. And deciding to love-in the
practical ways outlined here-can result in relationships that are tougher than
tough times.
Textbook of Histology E-Book Leslie P. Gartner 2015-11-20 Thoroughly updated to
reflect all of the latest concepts and advances in the field, this concise,
extensively illustrated text presents the basic science and clinical application
of cellular and molecular biology. Functioning as a combined text and atlas, it is
essentially two books for the price of one providing a comprehensive, visually
engaging histology education from the ground up. Illustrations, tables, chapter
summaries and multiple choice questions facilitate comprehension of concepts, and
clinical correlations underscore the practical relevance of the material. Superb
illustrations—including photomicrographs, electron micrographs, schematic diagrams
and drawings—provide a visual grasp and easier retention of difficult concepts.
Clinical correlations throughout the text demonstrate clinical applications and
reinforce the idea that histology is pertinent not only to pathology and
physiology, but in fact comprises one of the essential bases of clinical practice.
New! "Pathological Considerations" section at the end of each chapter. Helpful
tables provide an at-a-glance summary statement of key points. Bolded key terms,
bulleted lists and chapter summaries emphasize the "need to know" information in
every chapter. A combination of USMLE-style questions and image based questions in
each chapter.
The Æneid of Virgil Virgil 1871
Buried Alive Myra Friedman 2011-04-27 Electrifying, highly acclaimed, and
intensely personal, this new and updated version of Myra Friedman's classic
biography of Janis Joplin teems with dramatic insights into Joplin's genius and
into the chaotic times that catapulted her to fame as the legendary queen of rock.
It is a stunning panorama of the turbulent decade when Joplin's was the rallying
voice of a generation that lost itself in her music and found itself in her words.
From her small hometown of Port Arthur, Texas, to San Francisco's Haight-Ashbury,
from the intimate coffeehouses to the supercharged concert halls, from the glitter
of worldwide fame to her tragic end in a Hollywood hotel, here is all the fire and
anguish of an immortal, immensely talented, and troubled performer who devoured
everything the rock scene had to offer in a fatal attempt to make peace with
herself and her era. Yet, in an eloquent introduction recently written by the
author, Joplin emerges from her "ugly duckling" childhood as a woman truly ahead
of her time, an outrageous rebel, a defiant outcast and artist of incomparable
authenticity who, almost in spite of herself, became to so many a symbol of
triumph over adversity. This edition also contains an afterword detailing the
whereabouts of a large and colorful cast of characters who were part of Joplin's
life, as well as "We Remember Janis," a new chapter of poignant and affectionate
anecdotes told by friends.
Police & Society Roy Roberg 2004-11-02 The Third Edition of Police & Society
offers a comprehensive introduction to policing in the United States. Author Roy
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Roberg is joined by prominent policing scholars Kenneth Novak and Gary Cordner.
Their thoroughly revised text is both descriptive and analytical in nature-covering the process of policing, police behavior, organization, operations, and
historical perspectives. To adequately explain the complex nature of police
operations in a democracy, the authors have integrated the most important
theoretical foundations, research findings, and contemporary practices in a
comprehensible, yet analytical, manner. Contemporary issues and future prospects
of policing are fully addressed. The text features an emphasis on the relationship
between the police and the community--as well as how this relationship has evolved
over time. The impact of this evolution on current police practices, especially
with respect to community policing and policing in the post-9/11 era, is explored.
The new edition has been substantially updated and revised, with four new or
significantly revised chapters: "Community Policing," "Legal Issues," "Higher
Education," and "Contemporary and Emerging Issues." Importantly, new "Voices From
the Field" boxes have been added to each chapter. Here, nationally known police
officials provide their insights into contemporary police practices and problems
in a thought-provoking format. Topics New to the Third Edition: * Police auditor
systems * Early warning systems * New forms of police stressors * Officer safety
and fatality reduction * Terrorism and post-9/11 policing * Globalization *
Policing and the mentally ill * Search and seizure * Legal issues in
interrogations * Civil liability * Contemporary performance measures * Racially
biased policing/racial profiling Topics significantly expanded from the last
edition include: * The role of the police in history * Broken windows * Community
policing today * Police ethics and deviant behavior * Use of force, brutality, and
oversight mechanisms * Women in policing * Police suicide * Responses to stress *
Officer culture * Officer discretion * Police paramilitary units (PPUs) * Compstat
and Quality of Life policing * Chicago and Madison updates * Job satisfaction and
community policing * Directed patrols/crackdowns * Higher education, satisfaction,
and discipline * Demographic changes in American society * Police technology
Police & Society also offers "Inside Policing" themed boxes which feature
important research findings and brief descriptions of exemplary police programs
and operations. The Third Edition also features an expanded glossary, with key
terms at the beginning of each chapter. Ancillaries to enhance instruction
include: * An Interactive Student Study Guide on CD--included with each copy of
the book * A revised, dedicated Website * All figures and tables in the text
available in PowerPoint on CD
A Collection of Reports of Celebrated Trials, Civil and Criminal William Otter
Woodall 1873
America's Islands National Ocean Survey. Physical Science Services Branch 1974
Elton John Anthology (Songbook) Elton John 1987-11-01 (Piano/Vocal/Guitar Artist
Songbook). This updated edition offers 60 of Elton's best: Bennie and the Jets *
The Bitch Is Back * Candle in the Wind * Crocodile Rock * Daniel * Don't Let the
Sun Go Down on Me * Goodbye Yellow Brick Road * I Guess That's Why They Call It
the Blues * The One * Rocket Man * Sad Songs (Say So Much) * Tiny Dancer * Written
in the Stars * Your Song * and more!
Knowing Children Gary A. Fine 1988-09 To help the researcher understand why and
how children react to adults who are doing ethnographic research, Fine and
Sandstrom explore the methodological and ethical problems of qualitative research
with minors. They correct numerous fallacies held by researchers that children
think like adults and that they cannot hide their thoughts and feelings from
adults, especially strangers. Recognizing that age is an important determinant of
children's response, they discuss problems and present strategies for conducting
research with three age groups of children: preschool children (4 to 6 year olds),
preadolescents (10 to 12) and middle adolescents (14 to 16). This is the first
major methodological statement on doing participant observation work w
See and Sing Walter Ehret A Sight-Singing collection for all voices by Walter
Ehret.
GPS For Dummies Joel McNamara 2008-11-17 Need directions? Are you good at getting
lost? Then GPS is just the technology you’ve dreamed of, and GPS For Dummies is
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what you need to help you make the most of it. If you have a GPS unit or plan to
buy one, GPS For Dummies, 2nd Edition helps you compare GPS technologies, units,
and uses. You’ll find out how to create and use digital maps and learn about
waypoints, tracks, coordinate systems, and other key point to using GPS
technology. Get more from your GPS device by learning to use Web-hosted mapping
services and even how to turn your cell phone or PDA into a GPS receiver. You’ll
also discover: Up-to-date information on the capabilities of popular handheld and
automotive Global Positioning Systems How to read a map and how to get more from
the free maps available online The capabilities and limitations of GPS technology,
and how satellites and radio systems make GPS work How to interface your GPS
receiver with your computer and what digital mapping software can offer Why a cell
phone with GPS capability isn’t the same as a GPS unit What can affect your GPS
reading and how accurate it will be How to use Street Atlas USA, TopoFusion,
Google Earth, and other tools Fun things to do with GPS, such as exploring
topographical maps, aerial imagery, and the sport of geocaching Most GPS receivers
do much more than their owners realize. With GPS For Dummies, 2nd Edition in hand,
you’ll venture forth with confidence!
Globus® Toolkit 4 Borja Sotomayor 2006-01-26 The Globus Toolkit is a key
technology in Grid Computing, the exciting new computing paradigm that allows
users to share processing power, data, storage, and other computing resources
across institutional and geographic boundaries. Globus Toolkit 4: Programming Java
Services provides an introduction to the latest version of this widely acclaimed
toolkit. Based on the popular web-based The Globus Toolkit 4 Programmer's
Tutorial, this book far surpasses that document, providing greater detail, quick
reference appendices, and many additional examples. If you’re making the leap into
Grid Computing using the Globus Toolkit, you’ll want Globus Toolkit 4: Programming
Java Services at your side as you take your first steps. Written for newcomers to
Globus Toolkit, but filled with useful information for experienced users. Clearly
situates Globus application development within the context of Web Services and
evolving Grid standards. Provides detailed coverage of Web Services programming
with the Globus Toolkit's Java WS Core component. Covers basic aspects of
developing secure services using the Grid Security Infrastructure (GSI). Uses
simple, didactic examples throughout the book, but also includes a more elaborate
example, the FileBuy application, that showcases common design patterns found in
Globus applications. Concludes with useful reference appendices.
Addison Wesley Math Makes Sense 8 Catherine Heideman 2007
Introductory Computer Forensics Xiaodong Lin 2018-11-19 This textbook provides an
introduction to digital forensics, a rapidly evolving field for solving crimes.
Beginning with the basic concepts of computer forensics, each of the book’s 21
chapters focuses on a particular forensic topic composed of two parts: background
knowledge and hands-on experience through practice exercises. Each theoretical or
background section concludes with a series of review questions, which are prepared
to test students’ understanding of the materials, while the practice exercises are
intended to afford students the opportunity to apply the concepts introduced in
the section on background knowledge. This experience-oriented textbook is meant to
assist students in gaining a better understanding of digital forensics through
hands-on practice in collecting and preserving digital evidence by completing
various exercises. With 20 student-directed, inquiry-based practice exercises,
students will better understand digital forensic concepts and learn digital
forensic investigation techniques. This textbook is intended for upper
undergraduate and graduate-level students who are taking digital-forensic related
courses or working in digital forensics research. It can also be used by digital
forensics practitioners, IT security analysts, and security engineers working in
the IT security industry, particular IT professionals responsible for digital
investigation and incident handling or researchers working in these related fields
as a reference book.
Intermediate Algebra National Learning Corporation 1997-02 The Test Your
Knowledgea Series asks What Do You Know Abouta various subjects or areas of
personal interest.
garmin-nuvi-1490lmt-user-guide

The Technique of the Mystery Story Carolyn Wells 1913
This is San Francisco Miroslav Sasek 1962 A pictorial tour of the city by the
Golden Gate, presenting drawings of its hills, cable cars, harbor, bridges, market
areas, and flower stalls.
Arduino Robotics John-David Warren 2011-10-08 This book will show you how to use
your Arduino to control a variety of different robots, while providing step-bystep instructions on the entire robot building process. You'll learn Arduino
basics as well as the characteristics of different types of motors used in
robotics. You also discover controller methods and failsafe methods, and learn how
to apply them to your project. The book starts with basic robots and moves into
more complex projects, including a GPS-enabled robot, a robotic lawn mower, a
fighting bot, and even a DIY Segway-clone. Introduction to the Arduino and other
components needed for robotics Learn how to build motor controllers Build bots
from simple line-following and bump-sensor bots to more complex robots that can
mow your lawn, do battle, or even take you for a ride Please note: the print
version of this title is black & white; the eBook is full color.
Learn pfSense 2.4 David Zientara 2018-07-31 Install, Configure and Setup different
connections with pfSense Key Features Build firewall and routing solutions with
PfSense. Learn how to create captive portals, how to connect Pfsense to your https
environment and so on. Practical approach towards building firewall solutions for
your organization Book Description As computer networks become ubiquitous, it has
become increasingly important to both secure and optimize our networks. pfSense,
an open-source router/firewall, provides an easy, cost-effective way of achieving
this – and this book explains how to install and configure pfSense in such a way
that even a networking beginner can successfully deploy and use pfSense. This book
begins by covering networking fundamentals, deployment scenarios, and hardware
sizing guidelines, as well as how to install pfSense. The book then covers
configuration of basic services such as DHCP, DNS, and captive portal and VLAN
configuration. Careful consideration is given to the core firewall functionality
of pfSense, and how to set up firewall rules and traffic shaping. Finally, the
book covers the basics of VPNs, multi-WAN setups, routing and bridging, and how to
perform diagnostics and troubleshooting on a network. What you will learn Install
pfSense Configure additional interfaces, and enable and configure DHCP Understand
Captive portal Understand firewalls and NAT, and traffic shaping Learn in detail
about VPNs Understand Multi-WAN Learn about routing and bridging in detail
Understand the basics of diagnostics and troubleshooting networks Who this book is
for This book is towards any network security professionals who want to get
introduced to the world of firewalls and network configurations using Pfsense. No
knowledge of PfSense is required
The Daily Ukulele: To Go! Jim Beloff 2015-12-01 (Fake Book). Compiled and arranged
by Liz and Jim Beloff, The Daily Ukulele: To Go features 365 well-known songs with
easy ukulele arrangements in one songbook. All arrangements feature melody, lyrics
and ukulele chord grids in uke-friendly keys. Includes hits by the Beatles, Beach
Boys and Bob Dylan, folk songs, kids' songs, pop songs, Christmas carols, and
Broadway and Hollywood tunes. The Daily Ukulele: To Go offers ukulele fun all year
long!
Life Lessons for Mastering the Law of Attraction Jack Canfield 2013-02-05 Life
Lessons for Mastering the Law of Attraction teaches you what you need to know
about living the Law of Attraction and how to create your own personal success
through its concepts.
Mood Tracker Notebook Creative Minds Publishing 2019-08-14 This Mood Tracker
Journal is a perfect daily companion on the journey to become the best version of
yourself!. You will love it. It is cute, simple, clear, easy to use, and very
organized. It's far more than just a planner! When you start actively observing
and understanding the invisible parts of yourself―your emotions―you'll equip
yourself with the tools to make visible changes in your day-to-day life.
David Busch’s Sony Alpha a6000/ILCE-6000 Guide to Digital Photography David D.
Busch 2016-08-19
Personology Gary Goldschneider 2005-10-11 Astrology is finally getting personal!
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From the best-selling author of The Secret Language of Birthdays comes a
revolution in charting your horoscope based on both the date and time of your
birth that makes all other horoscope books irrelevant. With his "Personology"
system, Gary Goldschneider has created a unique method which divides each of the
twelve signs into five sub-types-such as Aquarius-Pisces Cusp, Pisces I, Pisces
II, Pisces III, and Pisces-Aries Cusp-thereby sub-dividing the astrological year
into 48 personology periods. The precision this allows is far beyond anything
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available in any other astrology book and provides a ground-breaking new way for
readers to look not only at their own lives, but their interactions with those
around them. The book comes packed with easy-to-follow charts covering the sun,
eight different planets, and, unique to this book, the rapid fluctuations of the
moon for every year from 1900 through 2025. The result is an unprecedented level
of precision, as well as a beautifully illustrated volume destined to become the
one and only book horoscope readers will treasure for the next twenty years.
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